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June 23, 2020 
           
           Via e-mail 

Transportation, Inc. t/a Red Top Cab  
Attn: Charles O. King 
3251 Washington Blvd. 
Arlington, VA 22201 
cking@redtopcab.com 

 

Subject: Contract 33FY17 - Taxicab Services for Students   

  

Dear Mr. King: 

 

On July 31, 2020, the above cited Contract between your firm and Arlington County School Board, 

hereafter referred to as APS, will expire.  

 

In as much as your firm’s performance under the present Contract is satisfactory, attached is 

Amendment No. 4 for a one (1) year renewal of the Contract at existing prices or discounts. The 

renewal shall be effective from August 1, 2020 and shall remain valid through July 31, 2021. This 

Amendment constitutes the third of four (4) optional renewals with one (1) renewal option 

remaining. All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenneth R. Lawson 

 

Kenneth R. Lawson, CPPB, VCO 

Procurement Specialist/Procurement Office 
 

 
 

Enclosure: 
  






